T-FSC Report

Educational Policy and Faculty/Student Relations Committee

On Line Teaching Evaluations

The goal of the committee is to write a report by the end of the spring semester with recommendations for NYU's system of on-line teaching evaluations. The committee plans to do this in tandem with the C-FSC. The committee will interview several university stakeholders in this process.

Specific issues related to on-line teaching evaluations the committee seeks to address include; how to increase the student response rate; how the instrument is used in reviews; inherent bias in the process; and identifying best practices.

Committee members each took on the responsibility to research a particular strand of the topic to include in the report.

Faculty/Student Relations

The committee will arrange a meeting/gathering with counterpart committee of student's later in the spring. The agenda is TBD.

Respectfully submitted by:

Robert Lapiner and David K Irving